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AMBASSADE

VAN DE REPUBLIEK
ARMENIE

2204/75-2023

The Embassy of the Republic of Armenia to the Kingdom of the
Netherlands presents its compliments to the Registrar of the International
Criminal Court, and has the honor to transmit herewith the letter of H.E. Ararat
Mirzoyan, Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Armenia on the adoption
by the Republic of Armenia of the Law on “Ratifying the Rome Statute of the
International Criminal Court, done on 17 July 1998, and on Adopting Declaration
“On Retroactively Recognizing the Jurisdiction of the International Criminal
Court by the Republic of Armenia” on the basis of paragraph 3 of Article 12 of
the Statute”.

The Embassy of the Republic of Armenia to the Kingdom of the
Netherlands avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Registrar of the
International Criminal Court the assurances of its highest consideration.

The Hague, 15 November 2023

REGISTRAR
INTERNATIONAL CRIMINAL COURT

The Hague
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